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22 February 2017 

 

Bridget Castle 
12 Iwa St 

MAPUA 7005 
 

Dear Bridget 
 

Re:   Mosaic work on toilet block 
 

I realise this is somewhat retrospective but the MDCA have asked me to 
formally thank you for the fabulous art work that now graces our public 

toilet block by the tennis courts in Mapua. 
 

There was an absolutely huge amount of work that went into creating this 
mosaic.  I well remember at the time, the many people who helped in the 

creation but it was your initiative and enthusiasm which drove the project.  

The result has been the most wonderful resource for the village. 
 

It is not often that people take photographs of a toilet block but I have 
seen people doing just that!    We thank you for your creativity, your 

time, initiative and not least, for your enthusiastic support of this 
community. 

 
 

Kind Regards 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Mary Garner 
Secretary 
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